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October 2019

Greetings 

Here's our final Teachers r Teachers for 2019 and it's packed with information about the 
profession, and how IEU fights for you. From industrial news, to academic research 
plus formal submissions regarding ongoing federal funding, this enews will keep you up 
to date.

As always, we encourage you to share with your colleagues and remind them of the 
benefits of Union membership, so we can continue building our strength in the sector.

John Quessy
Secretary, Independent Education Union of Australia NSW/ACT Branch

Highly Accomplished - Lead
Teacher pilot

NESA are looking for participants for a second
cohort of early childhood teachers for a pilot
program starting in March 2020.

New Agreement for Uniting Care
Centres

The IEU has finalised negotiations for a new
agreement for Uniting Care Early Learning
Services. This agreement will cover 55
services.

IEU submission to UANP Review

IEU has made a formal submission to the
independent review of the national funding
arrangements that support access to quality
early childhood education for all children in the
year before full time school.

Professional registration survey

Academics from University of Sydney are
conducting a survey on professional
registration for early childhood teachers who
work with children in the birth to five years age
group.
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